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 We’re very excited to announce that we are opening 2 new groups next month.  

 
Yes you read that right - 2! 
 
We will have a new daytime group in Southmead to complement our existing evening 
group and following on from the success of our group in Whitehall, we will be  
opening a 2nd group for over 55s in Bedminster. 
 
We particularly need a volunteer to help run the new Bedminster group. If you’d like 
to help, you’re over 55 and you’re free on Thursday afternoons then please email  
volunteering@changesbristol.org.uk for more information. 

 
Southmead 

 
Tuesdays 1—3pm 

 
The Greenway Centre 

Doncaster Road 
BS10 5PY 

 
First meeting on 7th June 

 
Bedminster over 55s 

 
Thursdays 3—5 pm 

 
Monica Wills House 

Cromwell Street (off West 
Street) 

Bedminster 
BS3 3NH 

 
First meeting on 2nd June 



 

We’re starting to get very excited about the Dragon Boat races coming up on  
September 3rd. We still have places on the boat so if you want to put your best paddle 
forward and row for us to help us raise vital funds then please let us know soon so you 
can secure your seat. It promises to be a  fun day out with lots of activites on dry land 
as well as the races themselves. We need some volunteers to help us man our stall as 
well so if  you’re more of a landlubber than an old salt you can still get involved. Of 
course we’ll need people to cheer on our team as well. Put the date in your diary now! 

Our Boiling Wellness sessions are continuing and 
access is now much easier as the railway tunnel 
has reopened. 
 
Here’s what we’ll be up to in the next few weeks 
 
23rd May - Veggie Stew and dumplings.  

Observing Nature drawing and gardening contin-
ued. Making Popcorn on the fire. Explore uses for 
Dandelion.  

30th May - Bank Holiday No Session 

6th June -  Seasonal stir fried vegetables and rice. 
Continuing observation drawing/gardening  
activities. 



 
We have another Bank Holiday coming up soon on 

30th May so there won’t be any support  
meetings or Boiling Wellness sessions that day. 

 
If you're missing your meeting don’t forget you can 

always go along to one of our other ones as all the rest 
will be open as normal that week. 



The next Newsletter will be a longer edition and will be out on Thursday 9th June  The deadline for 

submissions is Friday 3rd June. Please email any contributions to newsletter@changesbristol.org.uk 

              
              
       
 
Training for our new batch of volunteers will start on 31st May so if you’ve been  
thinking about volunteering then don’t leave it too late—call us or email now for your  
application pack  0117 941 1123  volunteering@changesbristol.org.uk   


